
56th Fighter Wing Office of Public Affairs      Phone: (623) 856-6011  
Office of Public Affairs                                                                           After duty hours: (623) 856-5600 
14185 W. Falcon St.                                                                     56fw.pa@us.af.mil | www.luke.af.mil 
Luke AFB, AZ  85309-1629             Facebook: @Luke56thFW | Twitter: @LukeAFB 
 
        

 
 24 April 2018 
 

Pilot released, flying operations resume  
 

 
LUKE AIR FORCE BASE, Ariz. – The pilot involved in the incident Tuesday morning was 

released from Havasu Regional Medical Center this afternoon.  

Personnel from Luke Air Force Base are en route to the scene to begin recovery of the 

aircraft. 

An interim safety investigation board has been established for the incident and will 

conduct a full investigation.  

Flying operations at Luke Air Force Base resumed this afternoon after pausing for several 

hours.  

This is the final update. Additional questions should be directed to Public Affairs.  
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